
 

  

September 19, 2016 

 

 

CLARIFICATION REGARDING DATE OF ANNUAL AND SPECIAL 
GENERAL MEETING 

 

VANCOUVER, CANADA. Sarama Resources Ltd. (the “Company”) is issuing this news release to confirm that the date 
of its annual and special general meeting is Wednesday, October 19, 2016 at 9:00 A.M. (Vancouver time), and notes 
that reference to Thursday October 19, 2016 set out in the notice of meeting filed on the Company’s SEDAR profile on 
September 7, 2016 is erroneous.  

For further information on the Company’s activities, please contact: 
Andrew Dinning  
 
e: info@saramaresources.com  
t: +61 (0) 8 9363 7600 

 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts 
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


